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Month of Giving

The Wisconsin Department of Children and Families and the Wisconsin Child Sup-
port Enforcement Association (WCSEA) are hosting a Month of Giving in Wisconsin
this August in honor of Child Support Awareness Month.

Each day, for 49 years, Wisconsin child support professionals and our employment
partners have worked to provide whole-family services to meet the needs of kids
throughout our state. We support the involvement of parents in their kids’ lives, and
promote the parents and caregivers in employment programs, fatherhood initiatives,
and other family-centered services.

County child support agencies and our tribal program partners help locate custodial
and noncustodial parents, establish legal fatherhood (paternity), and establish and
enforce child support orders. Yet, we are more than child support professionals, we
are also active and engaged members of our communities. We support the commu-
nities we serve and recognize the importance of addressing needs in our communi-
ties.

During the month of August, in honor of Child Support Awareness Month, child sup-
port professionals across Wisconsin are giving of their time, talents and dollars to
the nonprofit of their choice.

Furthermore, we understand that one month of giving does not fully represent the
charitable efforts made by agencies and tribal program partners throughout the year.
Their efforts are valued and do not go unnoticed by the communities they reside in.

The Wisconsin Child Support Program is committed to the equitable delivery of ser-
vices to all kids and families across our state and strives to always impart dignity
and respect to the families’ receiving services. Working together, state, county, and
tribal child support professionals help ensure economic security for children and
families. The child support program reduces childhood poverty and promotes the in-
volvement of both parents in the lives of their children.

Together, we are leading the way forward toward a stronger Wisconsin.



